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Teacher – Parent Telephone Consultations – Autumn Term 2020   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
                                            Usually at this time of year we would invite you into school for informal 
‘Meet the Teacher’ parental consultations to talk about how your child has settled in at school since 
September. In the current situation, where face-to-face meetings are not feasible, we have decided 
that, instead, class teachers will contact the parents/carers of the children in their class to have 5-
10 minute telephone consultations. The focus of these telephone calls will be to talk briefly about: 
 

- your child’s well-being and how they have settled back at school. 
- standards of schoolwork / reading 
- behaviour/overall attitude to school life  
- any additional learning needs 
- Blended Learning – Is your child able to access their online learning/homework via 

Hwb/Google Classroom? Can we offer you any further support with this? 
- targets your child may be working on and what you can do at home to support them. 

 
Equally, these parent-teacher telephone consultations will be an opportunity for you to ask any 
questions you may have, to discuss any concerns and, with the current emphasis on Blended 
Learning, for us to offer any help we can give to support your child’s learning at home.     
 
All parent-teacher telephone conversations will take place in the coming school weeks – before and 
after half term (specific details to follow). Telephone calls will be made after school between 
3.30pm and 6.00pm or throughout the day on our INSET days (Thursday 22nd October and Friday 
23rd October) or your child’s teacher’s PPA day. Your child’s teacher will contact you by text and 
will tweet a few days before the anticipated telephone calls so that you have advanced notice of 
the period during which to expect a telephone call. Please note that teachers’ Caller IDs will be 
with-held. Where possible, the teachers of siblings will work together to co-ordinate joined up 
timings of telephone calls. We look forward to speaking to you in the coming weeks. Thank you for 
your continued support and encouragement.    
 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr. D. Evans 

Assistant Headteacher 
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